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Partner4Work (TRWIB, Inc.) is an equal opportunity employer. 

 
Auxiliary aids and services are available upon request to persons with disabilities. 

 
 

Partner4Work’s Training to Work Program is funded by a Reentry Employment Opportunities (REO) grant provided by the US Department of Labor 
(USDOL), the total value of which is $1,499,963. Federal Award Id. No. (FAIN): YF-32171-18-60-A-42. CFDA #: 17.270- Reintegration of Ex-Offenders. 

Any agreements resulting from this RFP will be fully funded by Partner4Work through the REO grant provided by USDOL. The subrecipient must 
comply with all applicable regulations and the terms and conditions of the REO grant provided by USDOL. 
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Is the budget narrative included in the proposal page limit? 
Proposals are limited to fifteen (15) pages, excluding the cover sheet, budget, budget narrative and any letters 
of support. Proposals must be submitted in 12-point, Times New Roman font, double-spaced with 1-inch page 
margins. Proposals may not be considered if page limitations and formatting requirements are not met. 
 
 


